
 

Said updates can be viewed on an interactive map on our web site at: www.lceo.us by clicking on 
“Construction Updates."   

 

 

ROAD CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
For Immediate Release: Thursday May 16, 2024 

 County Roads to be Resurfaced  

The Logan County Engineer’s Office announces that the Shelly 

Company will be working on the following roads.  The tentative 

starting date is Monday May 20, 2024, weather permitting. 

 
These roads will be under construction between the hours of 7:00 A.M. and 
5:00 P.M. each day, but will remain open to emergency vehicles and local 
traffic only (no thru traffic). 
 
When traveling through these work areas, we ask that you please use caution 
as there are unmarked no passing zones and drop-offs along the edge of the 
road. 
  

Butt joints are cut at the intersections and bridges prior to paving and 
create a bump in the roadway, please slow down accordingly (15 mph or 
less). 

 
Roads     From / To     Date(s) 
CR 44         TR 160 AND CR 15                           05/20/24       
 
CR 44                            TR 160 AND CR 15                          05/21/24                  
 
CR 15                         CR 44 AND SR 287                          05/22/24 
 
BERM CR 15 AND CR 44                                               05/23/24 
 
All scheduling is subject to weather conditions.  We appreciate your 
cooperation during the construction and we apologize for any inconvenience. 
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